
From: Carrie Ryan <Carrie.Ryan@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 10:07 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Carrie Ryan <Carrie.Ryan@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: 2025 James Beard Awards 

  

Good morning, Steve, 

  

On June 16th, I attended the 2025 James Beard Award Ceremony as a representative of the CDA team as 

part of our sponsorship. Please let me know if you need any further information. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

  

Carrie Ryan 

Executive Administrative Assistant 

Office of the Commissioner 

  

10510 W. Zemke Road | Building 804 

Chicago, IL 60666  

Office:  (773)686-3582 

Email:  carrie.ryan@cityofchicago.org 

  

Visit us at flychicago.com. 

Contact us at aviation@flychicago.com. 
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